

Sabeen Rizvi <sabeen2607@gmail.com>

Fwd: Personal Feedback for the three sessions

4 messages

psychology union <gargipsychologyassociation@gmail.com> To: Sabeen Rizvi <sabeen2607@gmail.com>

Wed, May 20, 2020 at 9:57 PM

Dear Ma'am,

Super well done!! So many appreciation emails in our inbox. :)

Warmly. Jayati

----- Forwarded message ------

From: Jade Carvalho <iade1387@amail.com>

Date: Wed, 20 May 2020 at 20:55

Subject: Personal Feedback for the three sessions

To: <garqipsychologyassociation@gmail.com>, Jade Carvalho <carvalho,jade@kccollege.edu.in>

Hello!

This is Jade Carvalho, Assistant Professor from the Department of Psychology at Kishinchand Chellaram College, Mumbai.

I had the pleasure of attending all three of the webinars organised by the Department of Psychology at Gargi College.

Having attended a host of webinars through this lockdown period, I can say without a doubt that the three sessions you all organised have been some of the best I've attended.

From keeping to a crisp time of one hour, to incorporating both, the speakers' rich insights as well as time for question and answers, it was evident that your planning and organisation was exemplary.

The three speakers chosen for the sessions were extremely knowledgeable, experienced in their field and had the ability to answer almost any question thrown at them with such depth and poise. Thanks to this wonderful selection of speakers, I leave this three webinar series with a wealth of information that I hope to apply in my life and also share with my students.

Lastly, I must also mention that the faculty member who handled the question answer session for each day, did a great job of picking the right questions since being able to quickly club them together would not have been an easy task, yet it was handled extremely effectively and smoothly.

If it had not been for the lockdown, I wonder if these sessions would have happened and I wouldn't have had the chance to hear these speakers or know about Gargi College since the regular routine of College work-life rarely leaves us with time and opportunities to venture out of the state.

It has been a pleasure to have attended these sessions and I just thought I would write, to tell the department that the effort put in did reap a very quality outcome.

I do hope this email reaches the organisers of the event.

Warm Regards.

Jade Carvalho Assistant Professor Department of Psychology KC College